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Dear Editor 

I wish to submit a new manuscript entitled A Survey of ICT Integration in South African Schools for 

consideration by the South African Computer Journal (Special Issue on ICT in Education) 

I confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under 

consideration for publication elsewhere. 

The aim of this paper is to determine the extent of ICT usage in South African schools in order to obtain 

an understanding of the practical enforcement of ICTs at school level. 

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at padayk@unisa.ac.za. 

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript.  

Sincerely, 

Keshnee Padayachee 


